
 

Classification - Public 

                                           
 
 
Please Note: There will be WCC approved works taking place 
out of normal hours on Saturday 18 February between 1pm and 
4pm. The works involve electrical power connectivity within site 
and all activity will be conducted internally and will not be noisy 
or disruptive.   
 
In all circumstances we will be adhering to our BPM measures 
throughout. 
 
Please contact Peter Walsh on 07767 858638 or email 
peter.walsh@macegroup.com if you have any concerns, 
comments or complaints. 
 
 
 


